Seminole County Sheriff’'s Office H

Shop with the Sheriff is an annual event to provide back-to-school supplies to children

in need in our community. Working in partnership with the Boys and Girls Clubs of Central Florida,
the Sheriff’s Office Community Foundation raises funds to help approximately 200 at-risk, elementary
school children prepare for the new school year. After a hot breakfast donated by local restaurants,
the children are paired up with Sheriff’s Office deputies and other law enforcement personnel to
select shoes, clothes, and uniforms at a local Wal-Mart.

The children each enjoy a $100 shopping trip, and at the end of the morning, they leave with new
clothes, big smiles, and a boost of confidence and self-esteem to begin the new school year. The
program provides a mentoring opportunity, and helps children see Sheriff’s deputies as positive
role models and trusted friends.

How you can help...

This year’s event is planned for late July and your tax-deductible
donation is needed to help us make 2016 another successful year!

Seminole County ] I would like to make a donation!
B S [1$50 [1$100 [1$500 []$1000 [1Other

CO iIna=1i Unlfv 1 would like to become a sponsor! With a

F O U N D A T | O N contribution of $500 or more, your company

will be listed on our website and event materials.
Logos may be sent to Foundation @SeminoleSheriff.org
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Address

Phone

Email

Please return this form by July 22nd to Heather Smith, Public Affairs Division, Seminole County Sheriff's Office, 100 Bush Blvd., Sanford, FL 32773.
Questions? Please call the Foundation at 407-665-6748

Please make check payable to the SCSO Community Foundation or donate online at www.seminolesheriff.org/foundation
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